
FORD COUNTY  

COMMISSION NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

Sealed proposals will be received by the Ford County Clerk & Recorder 

via email to clerk@fordcounty.illinois.gov, until 4:30 P.M. local time on 

Wednesday, August 6, 2024. Proposals shall cover the following: 

 
FORD COUNTY COURTHOUSE & JAIL VIDEO SURVEILLANCE UPGRADE 

 PROJECT RFP NUMBER 2024-02 

The Ford County Government Office is seeking Proposals from qualified, 

responsive, and responsible companies to provide the successful 

deployment of a video surveillance upgrade at the Jail. The scope of 

work/specifications is outlined in this Request for Proposal (RFP). The 

successful Proposer shall meet the terms and conditions set forth in this 

document and all other attachments. 

All work shall conform to the RFP and can be found on the county website at 

fordcounty.illinois.gov.  The document, including all necessary plans and 

specifications, will be available on the website beginning July 17, 2024. 

Procedure for submitting bids and the review of bids is included in the RFP. 
 

Proposals should include all completed forms (A – C) in the RFP. 
 
Proposals should be submitted electronically to clerk@fordcounty.illinois.gov 
by August 6th, 2024, at 4:30 PM. Subject line of email should read “Ford County 
RFP No. 2024-02- Do not open until August 7th, 2024.” 
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